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To Jim Wolfe, Chris Petykowski and Transportation Commission:
 
I wanted to let you know before tonight’s TC meeting, that on February 28, 2022 the Spring
Harbor Neighborhood Association met and created an Adhoc Committee to “represent the
Association (SHNA) as it relates to the Lake Mendota Drive reconstruction project.”
 
So along with my duties as Chair of Development and Planning for SHNA, I was also appointed
Chair of this committee and other members have also been appointed from different areas of
the neighborhood, namely Leslie Herje, Faith Fitzpatrick and Matt Seib. Others will be
appointed/join to round the group out and I will share their names with you as they accept.
 
Attached is a Resolution that was passed as well. It has been difficult for the neighborhood to
respond to the City’s plans in a coordinated manner and hopefully the formation of this Adhoc
Committee will help along with slowing down the process enough to allow us to have an
organized and reasonable dialogue. I am optimistic that we can do a great job on this project if
we spend the right amount of time on it, especially during planning.
 
Thank You,
 
Tom Kneubuehl
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Resolution Requesting the City of Madison Work With

the Spring Harbor Neighborhood Association on the

Lake Mendota Drive Reconstruction Project Plan

February 28, 2022

Resolution 2022-01



BE IT RESOLVED that Spring Harbor Neighborhood Association at its meeting on February 28, 2022, approved the following resolution and determined that it should be submitted to the City of Madison in connection with its planning of the Lake Mendota Drive reconstruction project:

 

WHEREAS, the membership of the Spring Harbor Neighborhood Association is concerned about the speed of the design of the Lake Mendota Drive reconstruction project, the Association officially requests the City of Madison to slow down the Lake Mendota Drive reconstruction project timeline to allow the Spring Harbor Neighborhood Association to work with the City on the Lake Mendota Drive design plan.

 

THEREFORE, the Spring Harbor Neighborhood Association requests that the City of Madison Engineering meet with its Adhoc Committee regarding the Lake Mendota Drive project design as promptly as possible.  

 




